
 

 

 

Memorandum 

 
To:   Practitioners and Office Managers 

From:   Sherri Tarpchinoff Bennett, Director Network Operations 

Re:  New Reporting Requirements by DHCS 

Date:  April 15, 2014 

 
 
The California Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) has imposed new provider 

network reporting requirements on Gold Coast Health Plan (GCHP).  GCHP is now 

required to collect additional data from our provider network.   

GCHP has created an online provider attestation form that will allow for the timely 

acquisition and gathering of information needed to meet these new requirements. The 

form     located on the provider page of the GCHP website     is designed to collect the newly 

required data, update your existing data and must be completed by May 1, 2014.  

Click here to access the attestation form. 

 

Email us at providerrelations@goldchp.org if you have questions or if we can be of any 

further assistance. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

 
 
 

https://secure.netreturns.biz/Forms/Main.aspx?FormName=ProviderAttestation&SSiteId=3ada6331-9927-4806-baa6-93a422146f66&SLocation=goldcoasthealthplan
mailto:providerrelations@goldchp.org

